
Les devoirs 

le lundi 9 septembre - jour 3 

My approach to homework will be very relaxed at this time of the year. 
Please feel free to review the pink songbook a couple of times per week. 
Children need to play and relax in the evenings and many are involved in 
extracurricular activities. They work hard at school. That said, they are 
often eager to share their learning with a parent or family member. Please 
do not consider homework a stressful obligation. My hope is that it can be a 
fun experience for all involved. Some suggested homework activities are 
listed below. As always, let me know if there are any concerns or questions. 

____________________________________________________________ 

o   Cahier de chansons: have your child sing some  French songs 
for you! (Pink song book pages 2-5.) 

 Please refer to the coloured reference sheet in the yellow duotang 
with some suggestions for using the song book. I have also attached 
some links to songs that we enjoying listening to in class to our class 
website: 

https://sites.google.com/cloud.edu.pe.ca/mmemarchbank2024-25/home  

The songs are found under the “Student” tab at the top of the page. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://sites.google.com/cloud.edu.pe.ca/mmemarchbank2024-25/home


Please note:   

Absence on Tuesday: Unfortunately, I will not be at school on the morning 
of Tuesday, Sept 10 due to an important medical appointment for my 
daughter. I realize that this is not ideal so early in the school year. Mme 
Danielle Duplessis will be replacing me for the morning. Please call the 
school or send a note if there is any important information that needs to be 
passed along to the substitute teacher, as she won’t have access to my 
email.  

School photos will be taken on Sept 10-11. I assume Grade 1 will be 
happening on the 10th. 

Water bottle: Please provide a drink for lunch time. A filled water bottle is 
perfect!   

Cutlery: Please remember to send cutlery in your child’s lunch if it will be 
needed. 

Important forms: Please complete and return the forms that were sent 
home on the first day of school. Thanks!  

Reference sheets will be added to the yellow duotang throughout the year 
(coloured sheets).  Please leave these in the duo-tang so you can refer to 
them as needed. 

Class Google site: Our class website will be updated on Fridays with a 
brief overview of some of our classroom activities for the week. I will also 
add the weekly “homework note.” When all of the “Media Release” forms 
have been completed and returned, I will begin to post some photos as 
well. Our Google site is not searchable on the internet, so no one will be 
able to see it, unless the link is shared. If you don’t want your child’s photo 
posted, please let me know.   



Meet the Teacher: Tuesday, September 12 from 6:00-7:00. Come see our 
classroom and meet me at 6:00. The evening will begin with a session in 
the gym. Hope to see you there! 

Family BBQ: The School Family welcome BBQ will take place on 
Thursday, September 19 from 5:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. This event will be 
cancelled if the weather is inclement. Please come out and get a free meal 
and mingle with our Sherwood families.  

Have a great week!  

  

   

 


